To

                            The Editor 
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Dear Sir

                      In our opinion we think that since we have a got our manuscript revised by an English knowing expert, a certificate from English editing companies may not be needed. Still if you believe that it is necessary ,than you may send it to them at your own will and choice.

Thanking you for considering our work for publication

Dr  Shams ul Bari

Assistant Professor

Department of surgery 

Sher-i-Kashmir Institute of Medical Sciences ,Medical college Srinagar

E-mail-shamsulbari@yahoo.com
